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       Board Update 
              

Date: February 13, 2014 

 

Gary Milby, Assistant Superintendent 

Hardin County Board of Education 

65 W.A. Jenkins Road 

Elizabethtown, Kentucky 42701 

 

Re: February School Board Meeting 

             

 

Dear Gary, 

 

Please find below a status update for the G.C. Burkhead Elementary School Project. 

 

1. Pre-bid meeting took place on February 10, 2014 and 52 contractors and sub-contractors attended. 
Bids were open on February 18, 2014 at the Board of Education office.  

 

 

Proposed Actions Items for Board Meeting: 

 

• Review and acceptance of recommended bidder, pending review and approval from the Department 

of Education.  
             

If upon review of the Update you have any questions please feel free to contact me at the office at 

859.559.0504, or my cell at 859.806.4751. 

 

 

 

Prepared by: 

 

Chuck Trimble 

Principal   
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